
 
  

Principalõs Update:  
 

Johnny Rourke was our principal of the day today. Mr. Calandro took his place in classes and Johnny 

spent the day working and seeing what life on campus is like when students are out in other classes. He 

had the opportunity to greet students in the morning, met with our  

superintendent for lunch, coordinated the morning announcements,  

visited classrooms, and consulted students on issues important to  

students and teachers alike (namely dress code and cell phones). He 

gathered information from several students and left me this update: 

 

ñI am talking to you through this newsletter to inform you about the  

opinions of your Laguna students on the subjects of dress code and  

the phone policy. As your principal of the day this Friday, I personally  

interviewed 12 kids about their opinions on the topics of dress code  

and having phones out at school.  

Some of the opinions for dress code are:  

there should be no dress code, It should stay the same, there should be 

hoods and hats at school, and spaghetti straps should be allowed at  

school. Also, some of the phone policies suggested were: you can have  

your phone if your grades are at a certain level, you can use a  

cellphone whenever you want, never or just during passing periods. These are the opinions of the kids, 

as irrational as these may be, our voices matter.ò  

 

Some great ideas for us to consider! Both Johnny and I (Mr. Calandro) had a great time switching 

places. Iôll fill you in on my life as a student in next weekôs newsletter!ò 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

Wall of Fame: 
Each week teachers nominate students who exemplify scholarship and citizenship and their names are 

added to the ñWall of Fameò for the week. Congratulations to this weekôs Wall of Fame Students! We 

appreciate your hard work and your great attitude:  
 

Reece Candaele, Abigail Knecht, Jaylen Marchetti, Shaylah Ward, Milana Mounts, Maggie 

Zuniga, Sabrina Garcia, Christopher Baldwin-Granger, Alison Salais, Hugo Mendez Arriaga, 

Gianna Lucchesi, Ella Harris, Makenna Siebenlist, Daniel Gonzalez, Ulibeth Avila, Andy Rojas, 

Devan Minicucci, Jadyn Sennett , Violet Emerson, Ben Varni, Lakeisha Rios, Christopher 

Chaffin, Ashley Thorshov, Camryn Kay, Audrey Browder, Essien Brase, Olivia Huff, Aiden 

LeMoin, Emily Graham, Luca Marino   

 

If a studentôs name appears on here more than once or for more than one week, it means that student is 

doing great things in several classes. 
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Around School:  

¶ The Choir held their Winter Music Concert last night at the Mission in downtown San Luis 

Obispo. The music was as beautiful as the venue!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

¶ The Pie Man catered lunch for the teachers today and brought his awesome ñPie Man Mobileò 

to school the students loved hearing this hot-rod start up and the teachers enjoyed his delicious 

food. Thank you to the Pie Man and to Moree productions to help celebrate the teachersô Oscar 

Party lunch!  

You can get your own delicious pies the next time you visit Cayucos at  

A Deli and Pieman Pies 12 North Ocean Ave, Suite 121 (805)995-1804  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

¶ The 8th grade girls basketball team charged through their first game of their end-of-the-year 

tournament, handily beating the Celtics. They play again at 6:00pm tonight to see who will 

move on to the championship game.  
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The Adolescent Brain- Thursday, March 9ñ6:00-8:00 P.M. 
Taught by Lea Payne Scott 

 

In this workshop, we will explore the recent discoveries of the adolescent brain that explain why this 

is a vitalðand sometimes maddeningðphase of life for everyone involved. Using Dan Siegelôs book, 

Brainstorm, as a framework, we will bust commonly held myths about adolescence as we look at this 

period through an evolutionary lens. We will also discuss exciting ways in which understanding how 

the adolescent brain functions can help us not only survive but thrive together as healthy families 

through the teenage years and beyond. 

 

Laguna Middle School, Library 

Thursday, March 9ð6:00-8:00 P.M. 

$5/person Section #: 077700 

To register, visit ae.slcusd.org and click ñRegister Todayò, or call the Adult School at (805) 549-1222 
 

Schoolwide Academic Vocabulary 
Our schoolwide vocabulary is taught on Mondays in home base and used throughout the week in all of our 

classes. Use these around the dinner table next week and see how many your student recognizes! Next 

weekôs words are: 

 

candidate (noun)  a person being considered for a position 

campaign (noun)  a political contest; a series of activities to achieve a goal 

ethics  (noun)  beliefs about what is morally right 

issue (noun)   a matter of public concern; an important topic of debate 

display (verb)  to show something; to put something where people can see it 

Around School Continued:  

¶ Thanks to the Laguna PTA and local Kiwanis club, students were able to beautify our campus! 

Builders Club students who meet weekly in Room G14 with Mrs. Vujovich-La Barre will soon 

begin composting and supporting a worm bin in our school garden. Kudos to parent Daisy 

Thorshov who has offered to help supervise this experience at lunch! 
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Books, Books!  
Our book giveaway was hopping today!  

Students walked away with awesome fiction  

titles to read and share with their families 

and friends. I overheard comments such as, 

ñI chose this book for my Mom because 

she loves Star Trek!ò and ñI canôt wait for  

my sister to read this book!ò 

#literacyrocks! 

Conversations!    
Students in Mr. Hoytôs classes practiced 

question and comment strategies in their 

book groups this week. It was awesome to 

witness and particpate in the rich discussions 

as well as offer book suggestions for next 

weekôs conversation session. Great work 

students! 

Lunchtime Snapshot! 

LAMS Library website 

Mrs. Schwoerer, Library Media Tech 

,!-3 ,)"2!29 ./)3%                                                                                                                &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ ςτȟ ςπρχ 

We love visits from our G-wing  

neighbors, Mrs. Mooney and the  

2016-2017, Yearbook  Team!  

Thank you for working so hard 

to make this yearôs Laguna 

Yearbook awesome!  

We appreciate you! 
 

 

http://wordpress.slcusd.org/lamslibrary/


SLO Downtown Library! 

 

INPUT NEEDED! LAST CHANCE TO GIVE INPUT!!! 
We are reaching out to ask you to take part in our school questionnaire. Your participation helps us form a 

complete picture of technology use for learning. Please know that all of your responses will remain anonymous 

to protect your privacy and they will help your child's school choose the right technology for their classrooms. 

It will take  approximately 5 minutes to complete. This can be done on your smartphone or a computer. 

The last day to complete this questionnaire is February 24, 2017. 
 

Please go to:  www.BByt.es/7E3NP  
 

Thank you for taking part in this important process! 
 

Estamos pidiéndole que tome parte en nuestro cuestionario escolar.  Su participación nos ayudará a formar una 

imagen completa del uso de la tecnología para el aprendizaje. Sus respuestas se mantendrán en el anonimato 

para proteger su privacidad y ayudarán a la escuela de su hijo a elegir la tecnología adecuada para sus clases. Se 

tomará aproximadamente 5 minutos para completar. Esto se puede hacer en el teléfono inteligente (como 

un ñiPhoneò) o un ordenador. 
 

El último día para completar este cuestionario es el 24 de febrero de 2017. 
 

Por favor, vaya a: www.BByt.es/7E3NP  
Puede cambiar el idioma al Español antes de hacer clic en el botón azul "Get Started", cambiará a "Empezar". 
 

¡Gracias por participar en este proceso importante! 

 

 

 

 


